8.8. "KATSUURA MARU".

It is submitted the Kobe Surveyors ne informed that
there is no information in this Office that this vessel is
owned by the Nippon Yusen Kaisha, and they should be
requested to ascertain if she has been transferred to that
Company, and if not, under what circumstances their letter

5 of the 24th March was written stating that the classification
of this vessel in the Society's Register Book would be

discontinued in March this year.
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